
The Executive Board of AFSCME Local 2421 shares the following announcements: 

Labor Day 

For the Fall 2020 semester, Millersville University has decided to hold classes on 

Labor Day. As a result, and for those members who are working the holiday, we 

acknowledge that while it is a contractually negotiated holiday, the 

contract/master agreement that our union has agreed to is what is to be followed. 

Please review the 2019-2023 Master Agreement, specifically, Article 10, Section 6, 

on page 14 of that agreement to understand what you are entitled to. 

If you have questions or concerns on how to proceed, please reach out to your

Local 2421 Executive board via email afscmelocal2421@gmail.com 

Local 2421 Elections: 

Nominations are currently being accepted for the following Local Executive Board 

positions:  

President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, 1 Trustee (3 Year Term) 

Nominations can be emailed to afscmelocal2421@gmail.com by no later than 

9/18/2020. Elections (if needed) will be held at our October General Meeting. We 

will be providing information about General Meetings soon.  

https://www.afscme13.org/wp-content/uploads/AFSCME-2019-2023-Agreement.pdf
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